
 

 

Notice 
 

11th November 2020 

Proposal from Sark Electricity Limited 
 
Dear Residents of Sark, 

I am writing to let you know that SEL’s response to the Proposed Variation to the PCO, which was 

received on Monday, suggested the introduction of a new tariff arrangement. 

Currently, my Office is examining the proposal in detail. At first glance, it would appear to spread the 

fixed costs of electricity supply more evenly across SEL’s customer base. It was outlined to customers 

at the Island Hall meeting on 2nd July this year. Any worked up proposal to regulate this new 

arrangement will, of course, be distributed for consultation with SEL, residents of Sark and other 

interested parties, in due course. 

 
 
Anthony White 
Commissioner 
 
commissioner@epc.sark.gg 


